From: |Redacted

Sent: 12/7/2010 3:11:43 PM

To: 'Baker, Amy C.' (amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Simon, Sean A.
(sean.simon(@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cec: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bcec:

Subject: RE: PG&E Contract w/ Solel Terminated

PG&E is entitled to collect $3.3 million dollars of security.

Fro
Sern
To:
Cc:

m: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]
1it: Tuesday, December 07, 2010 3:10 PM

@ Simon, Sean A.

Allen, Meredith

Subject: RE: PG&E Contract w/ Solel Terminated

Did

Am

you collect any security from the termination?

vy Baker, Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning

Cal

ifornia Public Utilities Commission

415.703.1691

=111

baker@copuc.ca.gov

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Fro

m: Redacted

Sent: Tuesday, December 07, 2010 3:01 PM

To:
Cc:

Simon, Sean A.; Baker, Amy C.
Allen, Meredith

Subject: PG&E Contract w/ Solel Terminated

Sean/Amy:

FYI, Solel submitted a Development Failure notice to PG&E, which allowed us to declare an Event of

Default and terminate the contract. As you know, the project had been impacted by the proposed

Mojave Trails National Monument. The official contract termination date is 12/1/2010. If you have any

que

stions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Redacted

SB GT&S 0465084
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Regulatory Relations Manager
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted
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